
 

 

29 March 2023 
 
Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s) of Year 10 Students at The Roseland Academy  
 
Year 10 Family Learning/Curriculum Information Evening  
6.00 – 8.00pm on Tuesday 18 April 2023 
 
I am pleased to tell you that our Year 10 students have made excellent progress this academic year 
and we would like to thank you for all that goes on behind the scenes throughout this important time 
in your child’s education, including the support you have shown with sourcing work experience 
placements.  
 
With assessment and grading changes from Key Stage 3 to Key Stage 4 you may be wondering what 
the numbers on your child’s data sheet actually mean. We would like to invite you to a Year 10 Family 
Learning event on Tuesday 18 April where we will talk you through the GCSE grading system 
(introduced in 2017) and subjects will give you an overview of their courses. 
 
Your child is currently working towards their GCSE/BTec subjects and we therefore feel it is crucial 
for you to attend this evening to help support your child with their courses to support not just with 
this academic year, but to set them up for success ready for their final year in school.  
 
Staff will lead you through what your child is learning in key subject areas and provide you with a clear, 
specific understanding of the courses and offer practical guidance on how to support your 
son/daughter’s learning.  The evening will take the form of a series of short sessions explaining course 
content, the specifics of what is covered, how to understand data reports and introducing successful 
revision methods.  
 
This is a really important evening and one which will provide you with more details and practical help 
that will enable your son/daughter to be successful. We hope that you can join us. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr Richard Clarke 
Headteacher 
 

 
 


